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Brandy Butler

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 9:36 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20170183

Customer correspondence for docket 20170183 
 

From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 8:17 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20170183 
 
Copy on file, see 1259576C.  DHood 
 
From: jerome Keefe [mailto:jerry@method93.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 6:45 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Duke energy 
 
I implore you not to allow Duke energy off the hook for their lies and fees about the nuke plant.  They have 
done nothing in my area for years to upgrade the grid.  I have called them several times since Hurricane Irma 
and no one has bothered to call me back or show up.  Please don't give them one penny in extra monthly 
fees.  They are the worst electric company in Florida.  I don't understand who are watching these people for 
allowing the nuke charge for going on so long and then just let them slide.  Who do I complain to about the 
Commission itself.  I will look it up but how are the Commissioners appointed and who do they answer 
to?  This is a shame.  Please reconsider your actions regarding Duke Energy.  If you vote to give them a raise 
and do not require them to re-pay the stolen money it is time for a change on the Commission.  My name is 
Gerald Keefe and I live in Altamonte Springs.  Home phone 407-788-1644.  I expect a response.  Thank You. 




